
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
BUREAU OF PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICES 
PALAU COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER 
PH: 488-4804 

 
 

February 5, 2025 
 

The Republic of Palau Ministry of Health and Human Services (MHHS) and the Palau 
Community Health Center (PCHC) would like to inform the public that the following 
Community Health Centers will be closed on Friday, February 7, 2025 from 12:30pm-
4:30pm. 

 Central Community Health Center II (Airai) 

 Northern Community Health Center (Ngarchelong) 

 Eastern Community Health Center (Melekeok) 

 

The following health centers will be closed for the whole day, February 7, 2025 from 
7:30am-4:30pm: 

 Southern Community Health Center (SCHC) 

 Angaur Community Health Center (ACHC) 

 

Closure will allow all nurses and medical record technicians to attend a required training. 
Regular clinic hours will resume on Monday, February 9, 2025. 

For emergencies, please call the Emergency Room at 488-2558 or call 911.  

For more information regarding the community health centers, please contact the PCHC 
Administration/Office at 488-4804/4805. 

 

Thank you and we apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
 

Ministry of Health & Human Services 
P.O. Box 6027 Koror, Republic of Palau 96940 
Phone: (680) 488-2552/3 Fax: (680) 488-1211 

E-mail: administration@palauhealth.org Website: www.palauhealth.org 


